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LifeHouse Assembly  
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SECURITY TEAM MEETING – January 12 
 
There will be a LifeHouse Security Team meeting on Sunday, January 
12th immediately following the 11:00 service.  Lunch will be 
provided.  Those interested in learning more about serving on the 
security team are also encouraged to attend.  Please sign up at the 
Welcome Desk or on your Connect Card. 
 
 

 
 
ReFILL CLASS – begins January 15 
We will return to our winter scheduling on Wednesday, January 15th with 
ReFill; Encounter, Equip, Empower. This program, with classes for the 
whole family, begins at 6:30pm and runs until 7:45pm. The Food Bank is 
available for everyone after each ReFill. Mark your calendar! 

 
 
 
SILVER EAGLES AND THE TREND – January 18  
Silver Eagles will be joined by Pastor Keith on Saturday, January 18, at 
9 am for breakfast together. The Trend youth group will be cooking and 
serving, as well as enjoying food and fellowship with us! Come on out 
and hear what things we have planned for this group in the near future, 
as well as share with us your input on what you would like to see the 
Silver Eagles doing in the weeks and months ahead.  

 
 

BABY BOTTLE BOOMERANG - January 
 
Through the month of January we are highlighting our commitment with 
Life Resources of Northern Michigan by collecting change, bills, or 
checks.  Please pick up your fundraising baby bottle from the 
information table in the Welcome area, add to it during the month, and 
return it to our Welcome Desk by January 26. These funds help with the 
work of saving lives, one baby at a time. 

 
 

LIFEHOUSE MISSION:  HELPING PEOPLE FIND AND FOLLOW JESUS 



 
LIFEKIDZ VOLUNTEER MEETING – January 26  
 
Hey all LifeKidz Volunteers! Don't miss our upcoming meeting on January 
26th at 12:30 PM. Whether you're a current volunteer or interested in 
serving, we would love to have you join us! Lunch and child care will be 
provided. Please sign-up at the Welcome desk! Can't wait to see you 
there!  
 
 
 
LOOKING AHEAD;    
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 


